
Missing South Queensferry man
found safe and well

Police Scotland have confirmed that Scott MacKenzie, who was
reported missing from the South Queensferry area on Sunday,
June 20, has now been found safe and well.

Officers would like to thank those members of the public and
media who participated in the search.
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